
 

If you have a FAMILY PLOT located in the St. Anne 

Cemetery – Santan AZ (GRIC District 4 area) please attend 

this very IMPORTANT MEETING.  We will be discussing 

family plots, NEW cemetery guidelines, and digging 

guidelines.  So if you plan on using the church cemetery 

please come to this meeting as this may concern you or 

your family one day. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTION FEEL FREE TO CONTACT: 

St. Anne Church  (520)418-3795. 

“I am the 

resurrection and 

the life. The one 

who believes in 

me will live, even 

though they die; 

and whoever 

lives by believing 

in me will never 

die. ” 

John 11; 25-26 


